Aledo ISD Attendance Zone Committee
February 6, 2024
Meeting Minutes

Attendance Zone Committee (AZC) Co-Chairs Aaron Valencia and Lauren Edwards began the
meeting at 6:01 p.m. They discussed the charge and purpose of the AZC and then led the group
in an exercise to determine the guiding principles of the committee. The co-chairs
acknowledged trustees Zach Tarrant and Jennifer Taylor who were in attendance.

Presentation

Superintendent Dr. Susan Bohn discussed the ongoing search for property for future school
throughout the district. She shared the locations of land owned by Aledo ISD for future schools.
Dr. Bohn continued by discussing the Long Range Plan for Growth that the 2023 Aledo Growth
Committee put together in 2023. She answered questions of the members of the AZC.
Presentation

Chief Financial Officer Earl Husfeld presented information on bus transportation of students in
the district. He answered questions of the members of the AZC.
Presentation

Dr. Bohn introduced the small group work for the evening and oriented the committee to the
starting draft zone maps from the district's demographers, Population and Survey Analysts
(PASA). The AZC worked in groups on the draft elementary school maps.

Presentation

Mr. Valencia and Ms. Edwards brought the group back together briefly and discussed the group
work pertaining to draft middle school maps and the schedule of the AZC’s work beyond
tonight’s meeting. The AZC worked in groups on the draft middle school maps.

Presentation

The AZC adjourned after they concluded their small group work.

The meeting ended at 8:45 p.m.
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